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Good Evening, 

 

I had hoped to attend the Planning Commissioner hearing Weds, but unfortunately will be out-

of-town.  Please pass the attached letter to the Commission.  We are strongly opposed to the 

current draft calling us and our runway transition zones an "Employment 

Center".  Development under the stated objectives are directly contrary to FAA and State 

guidelines, and WILL create unnecessary safety risks to persons on the ground as well as from 

the air.  

 

Respectfully, 

Dave 

 




















